
 

 
 

               Lionel Walden School Association 

    Breakfast with Santa  

       and Christmas Fair 
 

This year’s Breakfast with Santa and Christmas Fair is nearly here again. 

Join us on Saturday 2nd December for lots of fun. 

Breakfast with Santa tickets will be on sale from Monday 6th November from the 

School Office priced at £2.50 each.  This includes cereal and toast, a special gift 

and the opportunity for your child to have their photograph taken with Santa. 

Numbers will be restricted to 25 children per session and only children who 

attend Lionel Walden School or its Pre-School may attend. 

 

Breakfast sessions will last for 35 minutes; the first session will commence at 

8:30am, then 9:05am, 9:40am, 10:30am and 11:05am.   

Please Note - Breakfast places can only be booked if they are paid for in full.   

 

Following the success of previous years, bacon rolls and other refreshments will 

be on sale from 8:30am in the main hall.  The Christmas Fair will also commence at 

8.30am, to which everyone is welcome, with games and activities for all the family. 

 

This year, we are introducing ‘Decorate Your Own Bag’.  These bags will be on sale 

at the Fair.  If you have more than one child at the school, you can choose to fill 

just one bag or include items of smaller value.  Details will follow soon and we will 

have a prize for the best bag. 

 

We are always grateful for your donations and this year we will be holding the 

popular ‘Adopt an Animal’ stall and would be grateful for any donations of good 

quality, cuddly toy animals. 

 

We would also appreciate bottles for the ‘Wine or Water’ stall. 

There is also our great raffle which will include a hamper.  We would be very 

grateful for any donations of luxury items for this and any other prizes. 

 

If you can help either on the day, or to set up on Friday 1st December after 

school, it would be greatly appreciated - please see a member of the School 

Association committee or leave your name at the Office.  We will be having 

further meetings to organise the event on 1st November and 15th November at 

3.10pm.  Please do come along and get involved. 
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